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Dr. Cathryn Meegan, Assistant Professor of Accounting and 

Finance, received the Steven L. Kimball Award from the National 

Association of Insurance Commissioners and the Center for 

Insurance Policy and Research for her article published in the 

Journal of Insurance Regulation, co-authored with Jeff Paterson. 

They presented the paper, "Too Close for Comfort: Diminished 

Effectiveness of Ratio-Based Solvency Monitoring When Insurers 

Are Located Close to Their State Insurance Regulators" and 

received the award at the NAIC Annual Meeting in December. 

 

Dr. Jesse Hingson, Chair of the Division of Social Sciences, 
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Congratulations to Dr. Mark Tillman, Dean of Brooks 
Rehabilitation College of Healthcare Sciences, for co-
organizing the Dean’s Forum at the annual American 
Kinesiology Association meeting and for moderating 
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https://us.bbcollab.com/collab/ui/session/guest/4f8d170d7a2f44079406e3494aa31d5b

